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Recently Deceased

Sheila Whittle 

John Glynn

Tom Lyons 

Mena Shaw 

John O'Sullivan 

Pat Brady 

Kathleen Brangan 

Eileen Collins

Donal Kelliher 

Philip O'Reilly 

Jack O'Beirne 

Anniversaries

Teresa Connolly 

Chris Hyland

Kay Nolan 

Nuala Hayes 

Jean Thomas 

Maura Walsh

Margaret & Michael Joyce 

Henrietta Mc Manus 

Months Mind 

Camillus Kenny 

Birthday Remembrance 

Ned O'Connell 

November Mass for Deceased Parishioners 
family and friends 

                 Our Annual Mass will take place on Tuesday 2nd 
November at 7.30pm if you have a family member 
or friend who died since last November and you 
would like them remembered at our  Mass please 
leave names into parish office before Friday 29th 
October at 1pm no names will be accepted after 
that please only put names down if you are 
available to come to mass and take home a  
candle  after Mass for each person you have put 
name down for  if their funeral took place here you 
will receive an invitation to our  Mass  so no 
need to put name down if funeral took place
here 

 CALLING ALL CRAFTERS – XMAS FAIR 

WEDNESDAY 8TH DECEMBER 6-8.30PM          
IF YOU ARE A CRAFTER AND 
WOULD LIKE TO BOOK A STALL 
PLEASE EMAIL 
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com with your 
name mobile number and the type of cfaft
you do all stalls this year will be  located 
outside on church grounds the cost of 
each table will  be 40 euro 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul
Society wish to acknowledge with thanks your

continued support to them Amount Donated during
September was 590.00 You can still leave your

donations in safe at back of church. we ask if you
can to use the Blue envelopes on tables in Church
for your donations and place envelopes in Safe at

back of Church

NOVEMBER ALTAR LISTS OF THE
DEAD ARE NOW AVAILABLE ON THE

TABLES IN PORCH OR AT TOP DOORS
PLEASE TAKE ONE HOME AND FILL

OUR THE NAMES OF THOSE YOU
WOULD LIKE TO BE REMEMBERD AT
OUR 1ST FRIDAY MASS EACH MONTH

DURING THE YEAR PLEASE DROP
ENVELOPES BACK TO SAFE IN

CHURCH OR HAND INTO PARISH
OFFICE 

Booking of Anniverary Masses 

If you wish to book a Anniversary
Mass please give a minimum of one

weeks notice you can phone 01
4600127 or email

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

Community Cafés  Would you like to
help in a really practical way to support

people in food poverty in the
community? Crosscare Community

Cafe in D1 are looking for volunteers to
help our wonderful kitchen staff behind
the scenes as a volunteer kitchen porter
1-2 mornings per week (Mon-Fri 10.30-

2.30) Call Orla on 086 130 1575 or
email volunteer@crosscare.ie to hear

more!                         

New Church Attendance
Numbers

From Monday 6th September we are allowed
to have 50% capacity attending Mass and
other ceremonies here in  Church so there
will be no more draws for weekend Masses

and you will not have to wait to receive a text
telling you to come to mass at weekend we
will have a capacity to seat 350 so everyone
who wishes to come to any of our Masses

should be able to attend just come along to
the mass you normally attend we are

delighted we can now accommodate a larger
number and from October 22nd we can

hopefully have full churches again. Alleluia
Alleluia Alleluia !!

TEMPLEOGUE COLLEGE  PART-TIME
CLEANER REQUIRED  PART-TIME

HOURS    The Board of Management of
Templeogue College invites applications for

an experienced and suitable qualified person
for a Part-time Cleaner 3 month contract

Immediate start. Applications and CV’s may
be submitted to

bursar@templeoguecollege.ie before the 22
nd October 2021. Short listing may apply

The school is an equal opportunities
employer.

Toddlers World Classes resuming here
in Parish Centre  Thursday 28th

October Friday 29th October and
Monday 1st November all classes from

9.45 to 11am each day suitable for
children from 6 months to 4 years come

along and have some fun and meet
other parents to pre register  contact

Amanda   086 1700806 or pop down any
of the days 

Drug and Alcohol ProgrammeCrosscare’s
Drug & Alcohol programme offers a free

addiction counselling service. We are
currently looking for Student, Pre-accredited

and Accredited
counsellors/Psychotherapists to volunteer

once a week for a minimum of 1-3hrs, in our
Blanchardstown and Balbriggan Service. If
you are interested in volunteering for DAP,

please contact susan@crosscare.ie or call u
01 836 0911

Next Weekend 23rd/24th October the 2nd

Collection at all masses will be the
Annnual collection to help World

Missions 
This years theme “ We cannot remain

silent – we cannot but speak about  what
we have seen and heard “ (Acts 4:20)
is one of hope . The world is in urgent
need of missionaries;  those that can

offer a prophetic voice and remind us that
everything we've  received from God is
meant to be shared freely with others:

In many of our poorer parishes in Africa,
Asia & Latin America, it is our

Missionaries who are providing this
prophetic voice. However they

desperately need our help it they are to
continue to serve our marginalised

brothers and sisters . For them we cannot
remain silent. World Missions enveoples
will be available in Church Porch if you

can help them in any way either by
donating at any of our Masses next

Weekend or by posting your donation in
the envelopes provided 

    THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 12PM FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  
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